COUNCIL REPRESENTATION ON OUTSIDE ORGANISATIONS

The Community Advocate reported on a replacement appointment for both the Orana Park Wildlife
Trust and the Aurora Centre Trust.

The Board decided:
1. That the information be received.

2. That Board appointees to external organisations submit written reports to the Board on an as
required basis, outlining the current activities of those organisations.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


